Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 3:13 PM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Michael Barrett’; 'Randall Hicks'
Subject: Lime Rock Resources ASAU 149 trunk line release

Dear Ms. Patterson,

R.T. Hicks Consultants is sending Notice for soil samples to be collected on 11/2/16 at 1:30 pm from the Lime Rock
Resources ASAU 149 Truck release. Please contact me if further information is required.

Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034



